FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



Contact Information:

Tanya Wulff Truax Vice President Newtown Savings Bank 203.426.4440 x 3079 TTruax@NSBonline.com

March 27, 2019

Newtown Savings Bank Elects New Corporators at Annual Meeting

NEWTOWN, CT – Newtown Savings Bank elected four new Corporators at the 163rd Annual Meeting held at the Waterview in Monroe, CT on March 26th.

Carrie L. Amos, President – Jericho Partnership

Ms. Amos joined Jericho Partnership in 2007 as Director of Operations, was appointed Executive Director in 2009, and named President in 2012. She is also an adjunct professor of social work at Fordham University. Ms. Amos received her Bachelor of Arts degree in Social Work from Manhattanville College and a Masters in Social Work from Fordham University. She resides in Greater Danbury with her family.

Bobbi Jo Beers, Owner – Traveling Chic Boutique

Ms. Beers is the owner of Traveling Chic Boutique, a womens clothing and accessories store located in Brookfield. A 19 year Bethel resident, she formerly held the position of Executive Director of the Bethel Chamber of Commerce. Ms. Beers graduated from Western CT State University with Bachelor's Degree in Interactive Marketing. She lives in Bethel with her family.

Sean M. Carroll, President - Merritt Insurance

Mr. Carroll has served as President of Merritt Insurance, with offices in Shelton and Bridgeport, since 2005. A graduate of Fairfield University, Mr. Carroll's past and present community involvement is extensive, and he currently serves on the boards of St. Vincent's Health Services and the Greater Bridgeport Independent Insurance Association. He is also an active volunteer for the Kennedy Center and the Barnum Festival.

James T. Smith, Attorney – Quinn Law Firm

Mr. Smith is the Managing Attorney of the Quinn Law Firm's Southbury branch office, and has over 20 years of experience as a General Practice Attorney. A 40+ year Southbury resident, he received his Bachelor's Degree from the University of Connecticut, and his law degree from the Quinnipiac University School of Law. He has served as an Alternate Member of the Southbury Planning Commission, and is a member, and former Recording Secretary, of the Southbury Business Association.

###

Newtown Savings Bank is a community bank headquartered in Newtown, Connecticut, with over \$1.2 billion in assets. Since 1855 the Bank has been deeply invested in the customers and communities that it serves. The Bank has 14 branches in Newtown, Bethel, Brookfield, Danbury, Monroe, Oxford, Shelton, Southbury, Trumbull and Woodbury, along with the New Haven Regional Lending Center in Hamden, CT. For more information and location details visit NSBonline.com or call 800.461.0672.